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Falling Rocks at Azure Window in Dwejra Point - Gozo 
   

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notified mariners of the potential danger when 
navigating in close proximity to Azure Window in Dwejra Point - Gozo due to falling rocks. 
 
In view of the above Mariners are not to navigate through the Azure Window, maintain a safe 
distance and to navigate with extreme caution when in the vicinity. 
 
Chart affected BA chart 2537. 
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